
TCS/GEN/034/2023-24 Date: 30-10-2023 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: EMPATHY - العطف 

CIRCULAR: HEALTH AND SAFETY 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

As you are all aware our region is undergoing weather change since past few days. This has led 

to many students reporting sick to school. We would like to request all our parents to refrain 

from sending your children to school in case they develop symptoms like fever, cold, cough, 
headache etc. If any symptoms kindly consult the doctor and get them tested in order to keep 

them safe both at home and school.  

Incase students report sick parents will be informed to pick them up from school. 

Expecting your cooperation as always. 

Stay safe at all times 

 

 

 

 Regards, 

 
 

 
 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 
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